
8th grade has come to an end…. 

On to high school where we’ll learn new things and make even more friends.  

We will take with us special things remembered and the expectations of high 

school that we’ve heard.  

You are cordially invited to the 8th grade Bridging Ceremony 

June 4th, 2021 

 South Amherst Middle School  

11:00 AM  

**Due to Covid regulations, each student will receive 4 tickets  

Tickets will be distributed in one of two ways:  

 Students can pick up tickets at 8th grade field day on Thursday June 3, 2021 

 Parents can come to the office and pick them up on Thursday June 3, 2021 

 

Mask Policy: 

 All students and guests will be required to wear a mask while indoors, 

regardless if they have been vaccinated or not.  

 Families are asked to sit together in a row with a row of bleachers between 

the next family.  

 

Additional Info:  
 Parents may opt to take their child home with them after the ceremony. 

School ends for everyone at SAMS at 12:30 on the last day of school.  

 If you plan on taking your child home, please complete this form. 

https://forms.gle/jP1VeL8XkVfK6miSA 

 

 We ask that after the ceremony, the gymnasium be cleared as soon as 

possible to avoid extra close contact.  
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/jP1VeL8XkVfK6miSA


 
 

 


